DEC @2 ’93 B4:35PM APC SPEBU HOUSTON ¢ld sob Dild

December 3, 1993

ALA, Oilfield Services FAX # (505) 392-2570
NMOCD, Dist. 1 FAX # (505) 393-0720

Re: Byers A Well No. 31
Change in Transporter

Amoco Praduetion Company is changing transporters in order to haul approximately 40 bbls from the
Byers A Well No. 31 to release it's coptract on the rental tank. Attached is form C-104, please fax

approved copy back to A.A. Oilfield Services at their above fax number.

Tf you have any questions, please contact Devina P
2251.

Sincerely.

Devina M. Prince
Staff Assistant

cc: Ron Hinkle Hobbs OC
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rince at (713) 366-7686 or Ron Hinkle at (505) 397-



